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FACSIMILE 
December 9, 2015 
 
Mr. Tony Kish, PM-22 
Fungicide Branch 
Registration Division (7505P) 
Office of Pesticide Programs 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
2777 Crystal Drive, Rm. S-4900 
Arlington, VA 22202-4501 
 
Dear Mr. Kish: 
 
Subject: Forchlorfenuron   
 KT-30 Technical (EPA Reg. No. 71049-2) 
 EPA Decision No. 496536 
 Petition for Extension of Exclusive Use Data Protection-Voluntary Withdrawal 
 
This letter is a follow-up to our 11/24/15 telephone conversation regarding KIM-C1, LLC’s 
October 17, 2014 submission of a Petition for a one-year extension of exclusive use data 
protection. 
   
Based upon the 11/24 discussion between the Agency (T. Kish, L. Roe) and KIM-C1 (D. 
Carlson, Regulatory Affairs Representative/Agent), and as confirmation of my 11/29/15 email on 
this same Petition subject, KIM-C1 is voluntarily withdrawing its Forchlorfenuron - Petition for 
Extension of Exclusive Use Data Protection.   
  
Should you have any questions relative to this letter please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Don Carlson 
 
Don Carlson, PhD 
Regulatory Affairs Representative 
KIM-C1, LLC 
dbcarlson41@verizon.net  
610-458-5785 (O) 
215-439-6504 (M) 
 
cc:  P. Weidenbach, KIM-C1  
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